
FALL INTO FROSÉ
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 3, 7PM
Come for the Crushies, and bid farewell to summer! It's our last "After Hours" of the summer season, 
and we're kicking off fall with a hot deal on the coolest drink around. Buy one Crushie, get one free! It's 
a deal you can't afford to miss.

WE SALUTE YOU!
A TRIBUTE TO VETERANS
SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 8
Crossing Vineyards is proud to honor all U.S. veterans, active and retired. We are showing our 
appreciation with special deals on drinks and more, plus a complimentary photo session (Noon to 2pm) 
for veterans and their families. Military ID required for photos.

PRIVATE WINE TASTING EVENT: 2020 LE NOUVEAU
WINE CLUB MEMBERS ONLY!
Mark your calendars for a private tasting of Crossing Vineyards’ 2020 Le Nouveau on Saturday, 
November 28, at 2PM. Enjoy hearty fall munchies and special wine discounts. Invitation and details to 
follow.

Don’t Miss...

Summer 2020…it has been the hottest, craziest, most unpredictable one we can remember. 
BUT….we have finally been able to get out of our houses and into the fresh air! We’ve loved 
seeing the Wine Club members who’ve been able to visit. If you want to come but still aren’t 
sure, we promise we’re doing everything we can to keep you and our staff members safe. 
We’re following all the guidelines and hoping that this crisis will be behind us soon. 

COMPLIMENTARY TASTINGS
Your membership entitles you to unlimited complimentary classic tastings at the winery for the 
member and up to three guests during normal business hours.  The value of this “perk” is $20 per 
tasting.
PLEASE NOTE: Due to the state mandate which requires “a meal” to be served with a wine tasting, 
we are now adding a ham and cheese sandwich. As long as this rule is in effect, we will need to 
charge Wine Club members $5 per person for the food served as part of the tasting.
We apologize for the inconvenience and promise to eliminate the charge as soon as we can legally do 
so. By the way, the sandwiches are delicious! They have been so well received that we’ve added them 
to our Light Bites menu.

TO OUR VALUED WINE CLUB MEMBERS,

This fall we’ll be focusing on outdoor events as much as possible. Please be patient if we need to make 
changes to our program, as it is based on Governor Wolf’s “Targeted Mitigation Order” issued on July 15. 

You will be receiving an email about your fall selection soon. Don’t hesitate to call Eric at extension 26 if 
you need help. We’ll be continuing to offer curbside pickup for your quarterly cases, as well as any other 
wine purchases you would like to make.

All the Best,

The Carroll Family,
Tom, Chris and Tom Jr.

That’s it for now. Please be sure to keep telling us how we can make your Wine Club 
membership more valuable.

Thanks for being a Crossing Vineyards’ Wine Club member. We appreciate your business and 
look forward to seeing you this harvest season. 


